City Of Aberdeen

Home of Opportunit

November 16, 2012

Mr. Pete Gutwald

Director, Department of Planning and Zoning
Harford County Government

220 S. Main Street

Bel Air, Maryland 21014

RE: County-wide mapping of Tier Designations for Senate Bill 236
Dear Mr. Gutwald:

The City of Aberdeen supports Harford County’s mapping efforts for the Tier Designations to be
in compliance with Senate Bill 236. We have reviewed the interactive map and concur with the Tier
Designations for the properties located within the municipal boundaries and in our planned future
growth areas.

We understand that a process will need to be further refined for properties that may be
annexed in the future, planned for future sewer service, and are designated Tier 4. We would anticipate
that as part of the Harford County Master Water and Sewer updates, the annexed areas may be
considered for inciusion into the updates.

Thank you for working with the City on these matters and the mapping of the Tier Designations
to be in compliance with Senate Bill 236. If you have any questions regarding the above do not hesitate
to contact my office at 410-272-1600 ext. 216.

PHYLLIS G. GROVER
Director of Planning and Community Development

cc: Douglas Miller, City Manager
Janet Gleisner, Harford County Department of Planning
and Zoning
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